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ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 
DATE:  September 19, 2017 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Offerors 
RE: Design/Consulting Services for Feasibility Study for Development of Community 

Recreation Center RFP-4409-17-DH 
 
Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 
Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 

1. Q.  If the City does decide to move forward with the Community Rec Center, will there be a 
new RFP for a design firm? 
 
A.  Yes. 
 

2. Q.  Beyond the Matchett Park Master Plan completed back in 2014, have there been any 
studies, analysis, surveys or other conceptual work performed specific to the Recreation 
Center? If so are these available for review and could we know who performed the work? 
 
A.  There was a study done back in 2007.  However, the City feels that this information would 

be so far out of date and does not want the selected firm to utilize, or rely upon this 
information.  Therefore, we will not be providing the study for this process. 

 
The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 
All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Duane Hoff Jr., Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 


